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BRADFORD, PA -- For the second time in nine days, poor weather has forced the postponement of the Alfred
University softball team's non-conference doubleheader at Pitt-Bradford.The games were originally to be played
March 22, but poor field conditions caused them to be rescheduled to today (Thursday, March 31). Snowfall in the
region Wednesday evening forced a second postponement. The games will now be played Wednesday, April 20,
beginning at 3 p.m.AU (7-2) is in action next on Saturday, April 2, in a 1 p.m. doubleheader at Empire 8 Conference
foe Nazareth.


